Building Safety Carnivals to be held
over next two weekends

a€<The Buildings Department (BD) will hold Building Safety Carnivals at
Tuen Mun Town Plaza Phase One and Olympian City Two on November 9 and 10
(Saturday and Sunday); and November 16 and 17 (Saturday
and Sunday) respectively.

Building Safety Carnival is one of the major events of Building Safety
Weeks 2024. The carnival will feature game booths with an aim to help members
of the public acquire proper building safety knowledge in a fun and engaging
way. Participants will receive souvenirs upon completion of the games. The
BD's mascots Ah Build and Ah Ding will also attend to meet visitors and pose
for photos.

Details of the Building Safety Carnival are as follows:

Date: November 9 and 10 (Saturday and Sunday)
Time: 1lam to 8pm
Venue: Main Atrium, 1/F, Tuen Mun Town Plaza I

Date: November 16 and 17 (Saturday and Sunday)
Time: 1lam to 8pm
Venue: Event Hall, G/F, Olympian City 2

Admission is free and members of the public are welcome.


http://www.government-world.com/building-safety-carnivals-to-be-held-over-next-two-weekends/
http://www.government-world.com/building-safety-carnivals-to-be-held-over-next-two-weekends/

